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Independent Royal College Reports 

Reference Number:  RDF1532-23 
Date of Response: 12/06/23 

 
Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s 
response(s) below: 
 
Please be aware that the Royal Devon University Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 
(Royal Devon) has existed since 1st April 2022 following the integration of the Northern 
Devon Healthcare NHS Trust (known as Northern Services) and the Royal Devon and 
Exeter NHS Foundation Trust (known as Eastern Services). 
 
Dear Royal Devon University Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust, 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for Information  
 

1. Please confirm whether The Trust have had any independent Royal College 
Reports carried out from 2018 to present day? 
Answer: Yes. 
 

If so please provide: 
 

2. The number of reports undertaken and the dates the area / areas where the 
report was carried out. 
Answer: 2.  

• Spinal Surgery Service review. Commissioned on March 2020, 
 undertaken in September 2020, and report provided in January 2021. 

• Cardiology Services review. Commissioned in June 2020, undertaken 
in September 2020, and a report provided in in March 2021. 

 
3. If the reports concern a specific clinician the speciality of the clinician, please 

provide a copy of the report. 
Answer: Not applicable.  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 


